Ms. Istre’s Physical Science Summer Work 
for the ARJ 2020-2021 8th Grade Students
Hello everyone. I am happy to have the opportunity to teach you Science for the upcoming school year. This will be one of the first high school credit classes that you will be taking at ARJ.  This is a fantastic opportunity that will allow you to earn high school credits early!  Because we have a lot of important information to learn this year, it is important to complete the assigned Khan Academy summer work to give you a little advance preparation to help you to be successful during this course. 
Your summer Physical Science task will be to follow the directions below for logging in to Khan Academy. Then watch the 5 assigned short videos while taking notes about the information contained on these videos. You will need to turn in these handwritten notes during the first week back to school (No later than August 7, 2020). Please do not type them because research proves that when you write things out you tend to remember it more.  This assignment will be the first recorded grade of the school year. 
Have a great summer. Please stay safe!  I look forward to seeing you in August.
								Sincerely,
Ms. Istre 
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How to join your teacher’s
Khan Academy class

@ Go to khanacademy.org/join

Enter your class code and press “Add".

Class code:

“Create a new account”. Enter your date
of birth, then sign up using Google, your
school email, o by creating a username.

Enter your grade and course. Now you're
ready tosstart learning!

(@) !fyoudontalready have an account, press




